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Comments: | am writing to ask you in the strongest way possible to deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's
Stibnite Gold Project and finish cleaning up the mine site. This ill conceived project puts not only the Agra i
Church River of no Return at risk, but also the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River and the
endangered species such as salmon, steelhead and bull trout. The last thing this area needs is more toxic mining
and associated assaults on the land and the creatures that depend on it.



